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Rachel:

This bill incorporates the changes that we discussed prior to your meeting with
WISDOM on September 3, 2003.

Under the bill, the community corrections committee only has a one–time task,
advising the county department on developing a plan of services.  Since the committee
has no ongoing responsibilities, the bill specifies that the committee only remain in
place until its work in helping develop the plan is complete.  Also, since the committee
is advisory, I did not include specifications on what constitutes a quorum and how a
chair is elected.  These items may be included in a future draft if you wish.
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